
 

  

DECEMBER 2017 

NEWSLETTER 

 

www.snoseekers.com 

NORTHERN ERIE SNO-SEEKERS    PO BOX 167    AKRON, NY  14001    (716) 741-NESS 

 NEXT GENERAL/COMBO MEETING:   

Thursday, December 28th at 7:30 PM 

Marvin’s Bar & Grill  7675 Goodrich Rd, Clarence Center, NY 14032 

Member of the New York State Snowmobile Association and Erie County Federation of Snowmobile Clubs 

Non-profit groups dedicated to the safe and responsible use of snowmobiles 

NON PROFIT ORG. 

US POSTAGE 

PAID 

BUFFALO, NY 

PERMIT NO. 505 

NORTHERN ERIE SNO-SEEKERS 
P.O. BOX 167 
AKRON, NY 14001 



 

2 

 

What’s Going On With Our Club… 
 

DECEMBER Combo Board/General Meeting  
THURSDAY,  DECEMBER 28th at 7:30 PM at  
Marvin’s Bar & Grill,  7675 Goodrich Road,  

Clarence Center, NY 
 

December Combo Board/General Meeting  
THURSDAY,  January 25th at 7:30 PM at  

Marvin’s Bar & Grill,  7675 Goodrich Road,  
Clarence Center, NY 

 
 

Find us at: 
www.snoseekers.com 

or 
www.facebook.com/NorthernErieSnoSeekers 

Club Officers 
President:  Bill Peronne 

Vice President:  Paul Ast 

Secretary:  Robyn Cierniak  

Treasurer:  Rich McNamara 

Sergeant of Arms:  Jeff Wilson 

Trail Coordinator:  Al Wolbert 

Board Member: Jake Kelkenberg 

Board Member: Shannon Landow 

Board Member: Chantel Dirschedl 

Board Member: Jake Anderson 

Board Member: Ron Watts 

Board Member: Ray Somers 

Board Member: Andrew Braunscheidel 
 

Committees 
 

Legal Committee 
Chairperson:  Al W. 
 

Emergency Response Committee 
Chairperson:  Open 
 

Marketing  & Adv Committee 
Chairperson:  Open 
 

Fundraising Committee 
Chairperson:  Open  
 

Social/PR Committee 
Chairperson:  Frank S. 
 

Membership Committee 
Chairperson:  Rich M. 
 

Groomer/Equipment Committee 
Chairperson:  Open 
 

Trails/Landowners Committee 
Chairperson: Open 
 

Trail Guides Committee 
Chairperson: Open 
 

Newsletter Committee 
Chairperson: Robyn C. 
  

Website Committee 
Chairperson: Robyn C. 
 

Apparel Committee 
Chairperson:  Open                               
 

Safety/Education Committee 
Chairperson: Open 

Club Headlines 

Newsletter:  We are e-mailing our newsletters each month.  We are trying to 
manage our funds more efficiently due to cuts in State funding.  Each member 
will receive all 12 months right at your computer!!  If you do not have a com-
puter… call 741-NESS to let us know that you would still like your 6 months 
mailed.  We continue to put a lot of time and effort into our newsletters to keep 
you, as a member, informed and involved in what is going on with our club!!    
 
Website:  We have a message board!  So, please take a moment and register. 
Please email us on the “contact us” page if you have any questions.  The photo 
gallery has some great pictures too! 
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President’s Page 

RESPECT THE LANDOWNERS  

— 

STAY ON THE MARKED TRAILS!!! 

Hello everyone, 
Merry Christmas and Happy New Years to all! 

Another landowner Christmas party in the books thanks to Robyn, Eric, Chantel, Shannon and Eric's helpers and so many 

more. Every Officer and Board Member chipped in to make it happen. Robyn put tons of hours into this; she not only put it 

together but took pictures and ran the sound system. Thanks again!! 

 

Hopefully by the time you read this are trails will be open. But Mother Nature might have a say as she does every year. Our 

Trail Coordinator will make the call after talking to Club Officers.  You may remember the storm at the end of last year’s 

season when we didn't open the trails and we took it on the chin from a lot of people - mostly from non-club members.  

People, please remember we want to get out and ride also, but we will not open trails if they are not safe. Our trail system 

is very different from surrounding clubs, golf courses, blacktop bike paths and many, many swampy areas. It is very hard to 

selectively pick a trail or two to open, so please bear with us on our decision to open them. 

 

The club got a heartfelt “Thank You” from one of our landowners (the Sieb family) for the gifts they were able to win at the 

Landowner Appreciation Christmas party and also our donation  from the wreath raffle ticket sales.  So the club wants to 

thank all who bought tickets.  For those of you that don't know – this landowner family lost everything in a house fire right 

after Thanksgiving.  And yet this family thoughtfully even brought desserts to pass at the party. They also told the club they 

plan to donate a very special gift for next year’s party – trust us - you will want to be there. 

 

We have missed out the last couple years on our annual bonfire due to weather, hopefully things will come together this 

year. We will be picking a date at the next meeting. 

 

Think Snow! 

Bill Peronne 

 
Please help us go green with our newsletter.  If you would like to receive your monthly newsletter 

to your email inbox every month instead of through the US postal  

system please send us an email with your name and email address.  You can also email us if you 

would like to update the email address that you receive your monthly newsletter at.   

 

Our email address is snoseekers@yahoo.com.   
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THANK YOU TO ALL OF OUR DONATORS FOR THE  

2017 LANDOWNER APPRECIATION CHRISTMAS PARTY!! 

A SPECIAL THANK YOU 

TO  

OUR ‘MC’ FOR THE 

NIGHT  - 
 

MR. ERIC GLASSMAN!! 

Theresa Berry 
Michele Cierniak 

Tom Hanft 
Lynda Jurek 

Toots Landow 
Shannon Landow 

Cindy & Ron Lobur 
Carol & Lee Muffoletto  

Nancy Peronne 
Bonnie Schie 

Bev & Frank Schroeder 
Kokot Family 

Wedlarski Family 
Joanne Somers 

Theresa 

Akron Acres 
Al Wolbert 
Anderson Family 
Basil Family 
Bernardi’s 
Bob Duve Pools & Excavation 
Bob Weaver Motorsports 
Braunscheidel Property Services 
Braunscheidel Family 
BTS Services 
Bucks Motorsports, Inc. 
Catherine Rose Floral 
Champion Auto Locators 
Cierniak Family 
Clarence Grille 
Cornerstone Bar & Grille 
Creekside Sales 
D.A. Landscaping 
Dadswell Harris Hill Auto Service 
Daly’s Top Notch Hair Studio  
Dan D's Landscaping & Lawn Care 
Don Georges Sports Center 
Felbers 
Glassman Family 
Gui's Lumber 
Harrington Sales & Service 
Helen Kelkenberg 

Jan-Cen Motorsports 
Jeff Glassman 

Joe's Farm Market 
John & Sandy Gaulocher 

Kelkenberg Farm 
Muffoletto Family 

Nancy Peronne 
NY Beer Project 

Parlour 
Paul Ast 
R Salon 

Ray Somers 
Robyn Cierniak 

Russell's Steakhouse 
Salvatores Italian Gardens  

Shannon Landow 
Sheri & Harry Rounds 

Stanley Jurek Family 
Steak Stone & Sushi 

Steph + Elli Gifts  
Tool Ranch 

Toots Landow 
United Rentals 

W.A. Peronne Trenching 
Wdowka Family 

Woodstream Nurseries 
Ray Somers/Jim Daigler/Jeff Wilson 

Thank you to our dessert makers! 
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THANK YOU to our Landowners!  
 

For our Landowner raffle, we 
draw a name each month from 

our  
landowner list.   

 
The following landowner has won 

a $50 gift card: 
 

October: Dallas Waite 

Renew your  

membership now for the 

2017-2018 season! 
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Want to 

Advertise?? 

 

Call our 

Sno-Phone for details!! 

741-6377 
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Francis W. King  

Petroleum Products, Inc. 
 

7871 Transit Rd. 
East Amherst, NY  14051 

716-636-3160 
Fax: 716-636-3690 

 

We Provide: 
                

  Fuel Oil      Residential 
Gasoline      Commercial 

    Diesel Fuel         Metered Service 
      Kerosene      Automatic Delivery 

     Burner Service  

 
Serving Buffalo & Suburbs 

 
For Prompt Service please call 

 

716-636-3160 
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